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December 6, 1974 .....,

MICHAEL D. MeKINNON
PRESIDENT ANDDr. Hector Garcia GENERAL MANAGER

1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am sorry you were unable to be at the reception for Billy Clayton but
I know you have a busy schedule and that you cannot possibly attend
everything to which you receive an invitation.

We had an opportunity to sit down and discuss the needs of South Texas,
including those of A&1 and the Port of Corpus Christi. It was very edu-
cational for Mr. Clayton and I believe he will work toward our major goals
as he is quite excited about the facts that he received.

Since becoming Speaker of the House is an expensive process, we took
time during the reception to raise some funds to defray a portion of these
expenses. If you feel that you would like to participate, I am certain that
Mr. Clayton would be most appreciative. Most of the contributions were
between $200 and $500 but whatever participation you would like to have
would be most welcome. A personal check should be made out to "Billy
Clayton For Speaker" and sent to me at the address below. I will certainly
see that he receives your contribution.

At any time I will always welcome your suggestions, ideas or thoughts
concerning any area of legislation for the betterment of South Texas.

Again, many thanks.

Cordially yours,

Michael D. McKinnon
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